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Dear Parent/Carer


It has been proven that learning to play an instrument can improve memory, better mathematical ability and enhance reading and comprehension skills, as well as relieving stress and promoting happiness. Not only that, but colleges, universities and employers are all looking for people that stand out and are not just after high levels at GCSEs – playing an instrument shows self-discipline and creativity!

Currently, we provide the following instrumental lessons;
	Private instrumental teachers - £14 per 20 minute lesson
(1 per week)

	Drums
	Mr John Joe Gaskin

	Guitar
	Mr Will Hay

	Singing
	Ms Hayley Chapman 

	Piano
	Mrs Lucy Jones

	To apply for the instruments above, or for any others that do not feature on this list, please either fill in the form on the 2nd page of this letter, or click the link below 
https://forms.office.com/r/wW8ee0uy3p

An electronic version of this letter is available via our school website www.belvoiracademy.co.uk in the ‘Curriculum’ drop down list, under ‘Extra-Curricular’. This will enable you to click on the hyperlinks given above.  



All lessons take place at the academy during lesson time – students on are a rota system so they do not miss the same lessons every week. Please note, where there are fewer students learning an instrument, the rotations will be shorter.

It is important to note that your child must have an instrument to practice on at home – learning an instrument only works if there is regular practice outside of the lesson. We do have some instruments available for hire – just let us know on the application form that you are looking to hire. This does not apply to piano or drums. 

Please feel free to email if you have any queries – gform@prioryacademies.co.uk 
Music has brought me much happiness over the years – I would love for your children to be able to experience the same!

Yours sincerely,
Gina Form
Head of Music
By completing this form, you are consenting to your contact details being shared with our visiting instrumental staff. All visiting teachers are fully DBS checked and up to date with current safeguarding training. 

	Name of student
	


	Instrument 
	


	NAME OF PARENTAL/CARER CONTACT:
	

	Parent/Carer Email address 
(this will be the main way the instrumental teacher will get in contact with you – please write this clearly)
	

	Contact telephone number:
	


	Home Address:


	

	Previous experience 
(i.e. have they had lessons before/have they passed any grades/done any performances)

	

	Is your child currently in receipt of Free School Meals?
	

	Do you require the hire of an instrument?
(Please note, we do not loan drums or piano/keyboards and there may not always be instruments available. You will also be asked to sign a secondary agreement form if we are loaning out to you)
	

	


	

	Parent/Carer signature:


	

	Date:


	












image1.emf

image2.emf

